

DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Newsletter 3 Term 1 - Friday 23rd September 2022

Dear parents and carers

Last week our School Ambassadors were selected following a rigorous application process. They will represent the school and their houses in various events and activities across the year. We will expect them all to demonstrate our school values and high standards of behaviour. Teddy is our new Head Boy and Evie is our new Head Girl. They both wrote convincing letters giving their reasons for why they should be chosen for this prestigious role - they have both demonstrated an excellent attitude to school throughout their time at Dilton Marsh. This was a really difficult decision voted for by both the staff and the children in Chestnut and Beech Class.

Our other Ambassador roles include: House Captains who will lead House challenges and encourage others in their house to do their best each week. Our Eco Ambassadors will support staff and children in making environmentally friendly choices and encourage us all to be more green. Finally, our Sports Ambassadors will encourage active participation throughout the school and design and deliver physical activities and games during play and lunchtime alongside the Sports Leaders who received training last year. Congratulations to all.

House Captains:

Hawk	Kestrel	Falcon	Merlin
Khloe Ayden	Ellie Eleanor	Rhys Emilie	Ruby Finlay-Ray
Olivia	Cameron	Hollie	Mia

Eco Ambassadors: Arthur and Harry

Sports Ambassadors: Alex, Brinley, Poppy and Chloe B



FODS

Remember FODS Charity (Friends of Dilton School) are holding a meeting on Monday 26th September 7:30pm at The Hollies. We'll be talking about and planning upcoming school events for the children, such as film nights and discos. We always welcome new members, so if you feel you could lend a hand then please come along.



SEN Surgeries

Remember if you would like to book a session with Mrs Down, our SENCo on Thursday 29th September please email the office.

Westbury Festival

Westbury Festival takes place from 24th September until 8th October. There are many opportunities for children to be involved in the local community events - please come and collect a leaflet from the entrance for more information. If you are interested in a particular event, please get in touch as we may be able to secure some tickets for you.

Acorn Appeal

Friday 30th September 2022 will be a non-uniform day in exchange for donations to the Acorn Appeal which will help families needing a little extra support.

Let's celebrate!

Headteacher's Awards

* Roman (Ash Class) for using all of his new English learning.

Lime Class Talia for being a fantastic role model in lime class.

Cherry Class Alexis for showing respect and compassion towards her friends.
 Ash Class Lyra for her wonderful, positive attitude to all of her learning.
 Willow Class Alice S for some fabulous research about life in Stone Age Britain.
 Chestnut Class Elsie for her compassion and being a good friend to everyone.

Beech Class Olly for his wonderful presentation in maths.

Oak Class Arthur for using initiative in reading a book.

Dilton's Maths Magicians:

Lime Class Sebastian P for his excellent number work.
Cherry Class Thomas for good number sentences.

Ash Class Logan for comparing numbers using a wide range of maths vocabulary.

Willow Class Charlie for using his resources independently to support his maths, showing great initiative.

Chestnut Class Esme for trying really hard to explain how she worked out her answers.

Beech Class Connor for great progress when working with numbers up to one million.

Oak Class Cameron for perseverance.

House Points

Hawk	Kestrel	Falcon	Merlin
12	9	7	7

Learning through Chocolate

Beech Class have been using the Roald Dahl book *Charlie and the Chocolate Factory* to inspire their writing this term. Noah has been enjoying the book so much he decided to make Lego models of the main characters. Other work included words to describe the taste and texture of Cadburys Dairy Milk and making up their own Willy Wonka Chocolate Bars: Cream-Mallow-Chocotastic-Hype-Surprise (Honor), Whipalicious-creamy-dreamy-rainbow-

surprise (Harriet) and Secret-Chocolate-Delight (Tom).



Non-Uniform Day for Acorn Appeal	Friday 30th September 2022
Individual school photos	Wednesday 5th October 2022
Parents' Consultations	Week beginning 10/10/2022
Yr 5/6 Football tournament at Kingdown (further details to follow)	Monday 10th October 2022
End of Term 1	Tuesday 18th October 2022
Inset Day - school closed to children	Wednesday 19th October 2022
Start of Term 2	Monday 31st October 2022

